
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of March 6, 2018

For Jews demand signs and Greeks desire wisdom, but we 
proclaim Christ crucified, a stumbling block to Jews and 
foolishness to Gentiles. 1 CORINTHIANS 1:22-23 (NRSV) 

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (3/5)  
OFFICE CLOSED 

TUESDAY (3/6) 
	 9:00am	 Parish Nurse 
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour 
 5:30pm    Stephen Minister’s   
	 6:00pm	 2nd Human Trafficking   
                   Awareness Event 

WEDNESDAY (3/7) 
	 3:30pm	 Kid’s Club 
	 3:30pm	 Jr. High Youth Group 
  5:30pm   Lenten Service:  
                   Mindy Christianson  
  6:00pm   Lenten Supper: 
                   Stew 
	 6:00pm	 Bell Rehearsal 
  6:30pm	 Praise Band 
  7:30pm    Choir Practice  
	 7:30pm	 Sr. High Youth Group

FRIDAY (3/9)  
	10:00am	 Men’s Coffee Hour 

SUNDAY (3/11) 
(Recognition For Connie Seltz) 
	 9:30am	 Worship  
	10:30am	 Sunday School 
10:30am	 Coffee Hour 

Last week — In review
March 5, 2018: The church office was closed yesterday due to weather 
conditions. 

March 4, 2018: We gathered together for worship at 9:30am with coffee 
hour following at 10:30am. During the service, we enjoyed a choir selection in 
memory of Jim Knapp. The sermon for the morning was titled God’s Nagware 
and was preached by Pastor Doug. To read a copy of the sermon, please visit 
our website at www.federatedff.org.

This week — Looking ahead
Stewardship Meeting: The Stewardship Committee will not be meeting in 
March. They will meet again in April. 

Hair Dryers: We are looking to borrow hair dryers for tomorrows Kid’s Club 
craft. The kid’s need to use heat to melt crayons. If you have a hair dryer the 
kid’s could use, please drop it off at the church office by 3:00pm tomorrow. 
You can pick it up again at 5:30pm that same day. Thank you!

Recogntion for Connie Seltz: This Sunday, March 11th, we will be recognizing 
our Parish Nurse, Connie Seltz, as she retires from her position.  
Thank you, Connie, for all you do. You are a blessing!

Missing: A member of our congregation is looking for their tan jacket with a 
knit collar. They believe they left it at church. Please let the church office know 
if you have found this jacket. 

Local Mission Fund: We are currently out of funds. However, we know of 
individuals in need. If you feel you can give, please consider giving toward our 
Local Mission Fund. We appreciate your generosity. Thank you.

Prayer requests
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
Gary Nereson and family on the death of his mother, Evelyn Nereson.

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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